
 

Yellowhead Chiefs AAA U15 Female 
Registration and Selection Camp Information 

2025/26 
  

Welcome to another year of exciting Yellowhead Chief hockey! 

  

Female hockey in Yellowhead is thriving and our goals are to provide as much opportunity as possible for 

our young athletes.  As a female player residing in the Yellowhead Region, we encourage you to try out 

and compete for a spot on this year’s regional AAA Female U15 team. 
  

Below is your registration information for the upcoming hockey season. Please read the following closely. 
  

Registration will close June 30 of each year. Eligible players must register within their home region. 

Players who have not registered are not eligible to apply for a release or to try out for another region. 
  

The Yellowhead Chief AAA U15 female program’s home facility is in Shoal Lake MB and competes in the 

Manitoba Female Hockey League www.mfhlu15aaafemale.com .  A minimum 28 game schedule is 

played, plus playoffs, along with the ability to have two blackout weekends for tournament play.  The 

team practices 2 times per week throughout the season and also has the opportunity to attend Hockey 

Manitoba showcase events 
  

Yellowhead Hockey holds a selection camp for the Yellowhead Chief AAA U15 female program and the 

coach and selection committee will be looking to fill 17 roster spots for the upcoming season.  
  

·    Selection camp dates are August 29,30,31 in Shoal Lake MB, with the possibility of adding 

more at the discretion of the Yellowhead Evaluators and coaches. 

·    The deadline for registration is June 30, 2025. 

·    The registration fee for the tryout camp will be $125. etransfers should be sent to 

yhdu15faaatreasurer@gmail.com with your child's name and “2024/25 U15AAA TRYOUT” in 

comments. 

·    To register for the camp, please Click Here for the Registration form.. You can also go 

to Yellowhead Hockey www.yellowheadhockey.ca, then click on the AAA Chiefs Registration 

tab. 
  

http://www.mfhlu15aaafemale.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScp-FaFFFZR4hVkl324YCi_A3w3rdkEymdxDvlsze8Gfj3dWw/viewform?usp=pp_url


 
Please check our Yellowhead Hockey website regularly throughout the fall for more information.  If you 

have any questions regarding this process, please feel free to Lance Henderson at 

yhdfemaledirector@gmail.com or call Lance at 204-570-0344. 

 

Lance Henderson 

Vice Director - Female 

Yellowhead Hockey 

 

Welcome back Tori Murphy as the U15 AAA Female head Coach!! 

 


